
INFORMATION SESSION ON THE
WORK OF MATHEMATICIAN-

STATISTICIANS

Tuesday, March 12, 2024, 3:00-4:00 pm
Human Kinetics Building , Room 140

Description: As part of a new initiative to showcase the work of
mathematician-statisticians at Statistics Canada, our agency would
like to give a presentation at the University of Windsor, highlighting

the type of work a mathematician-statistician does and how it relates
to studies in mathematics, statistics, operations research, or data

science. This presentation will also cover the benefits of working under
this role at Statistics Canada and provide information on the launch of
the next recruitment campaign. The purpose of the presentation is to

give concrete examples of our applications of mathematical, statistical
or data science concepts within the framework of our work whose

mandate is to serve Canadian society instead of the usual launch of
the next recruitment campaign. The targeted audience is mainly

undergraduate students, but all are welcome to come.

Speaker: Ben Cheng, UoW Alumni (BSc-Math, 2017). 
Working at Statistics Canada since 2022.
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